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Monday, 11th November 2024  
 

Reception Christmas Performances 
 

We are very excited to invite you to our Christmas Performance this year. The children are very busy learning songs for your 
enjoyment this festive season.  

 

Butterfly Class                                        Tuesday 3rd December at 9.30am 

Ladybird Class Wednesday 4
th

 December at 9.30am 

Bumblebee Class          Thursday 5
th

 December at 9.30am 

We thank you in advance for providing a costume for your child to wear during their performances, adding to the 
wonderful spirit and atmosphere. We ask that these costumes are given to your child’s class teacher in a named bag, no 
later than Monday 25th November.  

For our Nativity, there are no set parts, therefore your child can choose a costume from the list below. We ask that there 
are no logos or pictures. There is no need to buy a costume but if you would like to, these are also welcome.  
 

Mary  Cloth for head, blue dress, shirt or dressing gown. 

Joseph  Cloth for head, plain or striped shirt or dressing gown, plain trousers. 

Angel  Long white t-shirt with white or grey trousers or white dress, tinsel. 

Shepherd  Cloth for head, plain or striped shirt or dressing gown, plain trousers. 

Sheep  White clothes, sheep ears or face attached to headband. 

Cow  White or black t-shirts and trousers, animal ears or face attached to headband. 

Donkey  Grey or brown t-shirts and trousers, animal ears or face attached to headband. 

Wise Man  Crown for head, patterned or colourful shirt or dressing gown, plain trousers. 

Innkeeper  Cloth for head, plain or striped shirt or dressing gown, plain trousers. 

Star  Black t-shirt and trousers or dress, star shaped tabard with tinsel or attached to  headband. 

 
Thank you again for your continued support.  
Yours sincerely,  
 
The Reception Team 
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